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March 10,2015703-549-6610 (fax) 

The Honorable Kirsten Gillibrand 
United States Senate 
478 Russell Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 

Fax: (202) 228-0282 

Dear Senator Gillibrand: 

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the "Blue Water Navy Vietnam Veterans 
Act" (S. 961), which aims to clarify exposure beliefs and causes of Agent Orange to certain 
veterans who served in the Republic of Vietnam and military operations off the coast of the 
Tonkin Gulf. 

The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue. The FRA point of contact is 
Ben Young, Assistant Director of Veterans programs, at benjaminy@fra.org. 

Sincerely, 

THOMAS 1. SNEE 
National Executive Director 
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